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In France, all companies have until December 12, 2022, to register
for the AT/MP account on net-entreprises.fr

Indeed, since January 1, 2022, all employers, regardless of their workforce, must meet this
obligation.

Note that the AT/MP account gives companies access to a number of free services:

individual assessment of professional risks allowing to compare with other companies
of the same size and activity;
online application service for VSB Prevention Grants;
or recently recognized work-related accidents and illnesses that impact future rates.

Failure to register by December 12, 2022, may result in penalties ranging from €200 to
nearly €620 per employee, depending on the number of employees.

Make sure you have done your homework!
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